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Finding The Fourth Beatle
As soon as The Beatles became famous, the spin machine began to construct a myth--one that has continued
to this day. But the truth is much more interesting, much more exciting, and much more moving. In this
bestselling book, Bob Spitz has written the biography for which Beatles fans have long waited. 32 pages
of b/w photos.

You Never Give Me Your Money
The lyrics to all the Beatles' best loved songs. Complete with a full discography, detailing singles,
EP's and albums, recording dates and lead singer credits.

How The Beatles Destroyed Rock 'n' Roll
A new study of the Beatles influence on American culture reintroduces readers to the music and mythology
created by this legendary band, charting the Fab Fours impact on hippies and revolutionaries as well as
ordinary fans, with fascinating details of the bands impact on famous listeners such as Bob Dylan and
Charles Manson. (Performing Arts)

The Beatles' Let It Be
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How the Beatles Destroyed Rock 'n' Roll is an alternative history of American music that, instead of
recycling the familiar cliches of jazz and rock, looks at what people were playing, hearing and dancing
to over the course of the 20th century, using a wealth of original research, curious quotations, and an
irreverent fascination with the oft-despised commercial mainstream.

The Cambridge Companion to the Beatles
Addresses the Beatles' impact on how we think about gender, popular culture, and the formal and poetic
qualities of music.

John Lennon
Tony Bramwell's remarkable life with The Beatles began in a post-war Liverpool suburb where he was
childhood friends with John, Paul and George. By the time he unexpectedly ran into George Harrison on
top of a bus, Tony was well into a life story absolutely unlike any other. At Apple Record's insistence,
Tony stayed with The Beatles for every step of their meteoric rise. His story has been sought for over
thirty years, and here it is, detailing with an insider's shrewd eye the incomparable success and
inevitable failure of the Apple empire; Brian Epstein's frolics; Ken Kessy's Merry Pranksters; Phil
Spector's eccentric behaviour; as well as never-heard-before stories about Yoko Ono. 'Magical Mystery
Tours' reveals fresh insights that have never been published in any of the 800 plus books already on the
market, including compelling details of the early recordings and songwriting and Yoko's pursuit of John
and her growing influence over The Beatles' lives. From the first number one to the last and from scraps
of song lyrics to the discovery of the famous Mr Kite circus poster, this is a broad ranging account of
the swinging sixties and the decade's most successful rock band.

Never Had It So Good
From Please Please Me to Abbey Road, this collection of essays tells the fascinating story of the
Beatles – the creation of the band, their musical influences, and their cultural significance, with
emphasis on their genesis and practices as musicians, songwriters, and recording artists. Through
detailed biographical and album analyses, the book uncovers the background of each band member and
provides expansive readings of the band's music. • Traces the group's creative output from their
earliest recordings through their career • Pays particular attention to the social and historical
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factors which contributed to the creation of the band • Investigates the Beatles' unique enduring
musical legacy and cultural power • Clearly organized into three sections, covering Background, Works,
and History and Influence, the Companion is ideal for course usage, and is also a must-read for all
Beatles fans

Robert Plant
**NOTE: EBOOK DOES NOT INCLUDE ANY IMAGES** Every album and every song ever released by the Beatles?from
"Please Please Me" (U.S. 1963) to "The Long and Winding Road" (U.S. 1970)?is dissected, discussed, and
analyzed by two music historians in this lively and fully illustrated work. All the Songs delves deep
into the history and origins of the Beatles and their music. This first-of-its-kind book draws upon
decades of research, as music historians Margotin and Guesdon recount the circumstances that led to the
composition of every song, the recording process, and the instruments used. Here, we learn that one of
John Lennon's favorite guitars was a 1958 Rickenbacker 325 Capri, which he bought for £100 in 1960 in
Hamburg, Germany. We also learn that "Love Me Do," recorded in Abbey Road Studios in September 1962,
took 18 takes to get right, even though it was one of the first songs John and Paul ever wrote together.
And the authors reveal that when the Beatles performed "I Want to Hold Your Hand" on The Ed Sullivan
Show in 1964, John's microphone wasn't turned on, so viewers heard only Paul singing. All the Songs is
the must-have Beatles book for the any true Beatles fan.

Solid State
Finding The Fourth Beatle The is the story of The Beatles from 1956-1970 told through the 23 drummers,
including Colin Hanton, Pete Best and Jimmie Nicol, and some you will not have heard of before. The
Beatles’ crises; changes of musical direction, getting a record deal, and finding the drummer who would
put the beat into The Beatles: Ringo Starr, the Fourth Beatle. ?The story of all the 23 drummers ?Those
who could have joined The Beatles, but didn’t ?Expert analysis of the drummers by drummers ?Why Brian
Epstein didn't sign the Beatles first contract ?Why The Beatles failed the Decca audition ?Were The
Beatles under contract at Parlophone in June 62? ?Who was asked to replace Pete Best before Ringo ?Why
Pete Best was not sacked/dismissed by Brian Epstein ?Why Ringo became the Fourth Beatle and inspired a
generation of drummers

Beatles Gear
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Chronicles the Beatles' use of instruments from 1956 through 1970, including photographs and discussion
about Paul's 1963 Hofner 500/1 violin bass, John's Rickenbacker 325 12-string, and George's Gibson Les
Paul.

The Beatles Book
The first and best Beatles biography, Norman had close working relationships with each of the Fab Four,
having interviewed them many times since 1965 and observed first hand the events that led to the split
during 1969-70. The resulting book contained unique insights into the rise of the Beatles, their final
years, the chaos of Apple and the collapse of hippy idealism. Now fully updated, and written with all of
Norman's trademark verve and skill, this is an essential book for anyone with an interest in pop music,
the Sixties and the pleasures and perils of god-like fame. 'Nothing less than thrilling . . . the
definitive biography' New York Times 'This stands as the first (and still the best) collision of Beatles
history and literary depth . . . just about everything is rendered with beautiful prose and laser-like
insight' Q

Shout!
The definitive Paul McCartney biography, written with his approval by bestselling biographer Philip
Norman. Since the age of twenty-one, Paul McCartney has lived one of the ultimate rock-n-roll lives
played out on the most public of stages. Now, Paul's story is told by rock music's foremost biographer,
with McCartney's consent and access to family members and close friends who have never spoken on the
record before. PAUL McCARTNEY reveals the complex character behind the façade and sheds new light on his
childhood--blighted by his mother's death but redeemed by the father who introduced him to music. This
is the first definitive account of Paul's often troubled partnership with John Lennon, his personal
trauma after the Beatles' breakup, and his subsequent struggle to get back to the top with Wings--which
nearly got him murdered in Africa and brought him nine days in a Tokyo jail. Readers will learn about
his marriage to Linda, including their much-criticized musical collaboration, and a moving account of
her death. Packed with new information and critical insights, PAUL MCCARTNEY will be the definitive
biography of a musical legend.

Being John Lennon: A Restless Life
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Tune In is the first volume of All These Years—a highly-anticipated, groundbreaking biographical trilogy
by the world's leading Beatles historian. Mark Lewisohn uses his unprecedented archival access and
hundreds of new interviews to construct the full story of the lives and work of John Lennon, Paul
McCartney, George Harrison, and Ringo Starr. Ten years in the making, Tune In takes the Beatles from
before their childhoods through the final hour of 1962—when, with breakthrough success just days away,
they stand on the cusp of a whole new kind of fame and celebrity. They’ve one hit record ("Love Me Do")
behind them and the next ("Please Please Me") primed for release, their first album session is booked,
and America is clear on the horizon. This is the lesser-known Beatles story—the pre-Fab years of
Liverpool and Hamburg—and in many respects the most absorbing and incredible period of them all. Here is
the complete and true account of their family lives, childhoods, teenage years and their infatuation
with American music, here is the riveting narrative of their unforgettable days and nights in the Cavern
Club, their laughs, larks and adventures when they could move about freely, before fame closed in. For
those who’ve never read a Beatles book before, this is the place to discover the young men behind the
icons. For those who think they know John, Paul, George, and Ringo, it’s time to press the Reset button
and tune into the real story, the lasting word. From the Hardcover edition.

Dreaming the Beatles
'Who gave the drugs to the Beatles? I didn't invent those things. I bought it from someone who got it
from somebody. We never invented the stuff.' - John Lennon Riding So High charts the Beatles'
extraordinary odyssey from teenage drinking and pill-popping, to cannabis, LSD, the psychedelic Summer
of Love and the darkness beyond. Drugs were central to the Beatles' story from the beginning. The acid,
pills and powders helped form bonds, provided escape from the chaos of Beatlemania, and inspired
colossal leaps in songwriting and recording. But they also led to break-ups, breakdowns, drug busts and
prison. The only full-length study of the Beatles and drugs, Riding So High tells of getting stoned,
kaleidoscope eyes, excess, loss and redemption, with a far-out cast including speeding Beatniks, a rogue
dentist, a script-happy aristocratic doctor, corrupt police officers and Hollywood Vampires. 'The deeper
you go, the higher you fly' 'An essential new work in Beatles historiography.' - Erin Torkelson Weber,
author of The Beatles and the Historians

The Love You Make
When Paul McCartney told the world in 1970 that he had no plans to work with the Beatles again, it was
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widely viewed as a cultural tragedy by the media and public alike. But one of the most fascinating
phases of the Beatles' story was just about to begin. Now, for the first time, You Never Give Me Your
Money tells the dramatic story of the Fab Four post 1969. It charts the almost Shakespearean rivalry of
the Lennon and McCartney families, the conflict in George Harrison's life between spirituality and fame,
and Richard Starkey's efforts to conquer his personal demons. It also chronicles the transformation of
their multi-media company, Apple Corps, from a bastion of 1960s counter-culture into a corporate
behemoth. From court battles to chart success, the best of rock'n'roll writers, Peter Doggett traces the
untold story of a group and a legacy that will never be forgotten.

Shout!
Two authors reconstruct thirty days in the lives of the Beatles as they work on the "Let It Be" album
and try to put aside their differences, only to end up dissolving the band

Ready for a Brand New Beat
A foray into a generation dragged into an ideological battle between Flower Power and New Left militance
reveals how the Beatles-Stones rivalry was created by music managers intent on engineering a moneymaking
empire.

The Triumph of Music
Preface. Acknowledgements. Introduction. 1. The Velvet Glove: The Art of Production. 2. A Question of
Balance: Engineering Art. 3. 4. 5. Red-Light Fever: Musicians. 6. Please Please Me. 7. Discography.
Bibliography.

Riding So High
Follows the life of John Lennon, and that of Yoko Ono, through the seventies from John's and Yoko's
first meeting to John's becoming a permanent resident of the United States

The Beatles and the Historians
Page 6/16

Ebook PDF Format The Beatles And The Historians An Analysis Of Writings About The Fab Four
In 1956 the Suez Crisis finally shattered the old myths of the British Empire and paved the way for the
tumultuous changes of the decades to come. In NEVER HAD IT SO GOOD, Dominic Sandbrook takes a fresh look
at the dramatic story of affluence and decline between 1956 and 1963. Arguing that historians have until
now been besotted by the supposed cultural revolution of the Sixties, Sandbrook re-examines the myths of
this controversial period and paints a more complicated picture of a society caught between conservatism
and change. He explores the growth of a modern consumer society, the impact of immigration, the
invention of modern pop music and the British retreat from empire. He tells the story of the colourful
characters of the period, like Harold Macmillan, Kingsley Amis and Paul McCartney, and brings to life
the experience of the first post-imperial generation, from the Notting Hill riots to the first Beatles
hits, from the Profumo scandal to the cult of James Bond. In this strikingly impressive debut, he
combines academic verve and insight with colourful, dramatic writing to produce a classic, groundbreaking work that will change forever how we think about the Sixties.

Paul McCartney
Here is the Beatles story as it really was. Throw away what you think you know and start afresh.

Reading the Beatles
Acclaimed Beatles historian Kenneth Womack offers the most definitive account yet of the writing,
recording, mixing, and reception of Abbey Road. In February 1969, the Beatles began working on what
became their final album together. Abbey Road introduced a number of new techniques and technologies to
the Beatles' sound, and included "Come Together," "Something," and "Here Comes the Sun," which all
emerged as classics. Womack's colorful retelling of how this landmark album was written and recorded is
a treat for fans of the Beatles. Solid State takes readers back to 1969 and into EMI's Abbey Road
Studio, which boasted an advanced solid state transistor mixing desk. Womack focuses on the dynamics
between John, Paul, George, Ringo, and producer George Martin and his team of engineers, who set aside
(for the most part) the tensions and conflicts that had arisen on previous albums to create a work with
an innovative (and, among some fans and critics, controversial) studio-bound sound that prominently
included the new Moog synthesizer, among other novelties. As Womack shows, Abbey Road was the
culmination of the instrumental skills, recording equipment, and artistic vision that the band and
George Martin had developed since their early days in the same studio seven years earlier. A testament
to the group's creativity and their producer's ingenuity, Solid State is required reading for all fans
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of the Beatles and the history of rock 'n' roll.

Magic Circles
The first and best Beatles biography, Norman had close working relationships with each of the Fab Four,
having interviewed them many times since 1965 and observed first hand the events that led to the split
during 1969-70. The resulting book contained unique insights into the rise of the Beatles, their final
years, the chaos of Apple and the collapse of hippy idealism. Now fully updated, and written with all of
Norman's trademark verve and skill, this is an essential book for anyone with an interest in pop music,
the Sixties and the pleasures and perils of god-like fame. 'Nothing less than thrilling . . . the
definitive biography' - New York Times 'This stands as the first (and still the best) collision of
Beatles history and literary depth just about everything is rendered with beautiful prose and laser-like
insight' - Q

Magical Mystery Tours
That the Beatles were an unprecedented phenomenon is a given. In Can’t Buy Me Love, Jonathan Gould
explains why, placing the Fab Four in the broad and tumultuous panorama of their time and place, rooting
their story in the social context that girded both their rise and their demise. Nearly twenty years in
the making, Can’t Buy Me Love is a masterful work of group biography, cultural history, and musical
criticism. Beginning with their adolescence in Liverpool, Gould describes the seminal influences––from
Elvis Presley and Chuck Berry to The Goon Show and Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland––that shaped the
Beatles both as individuals and as a group. In addition to chronicling their growth as singers,
songwriters, and instrumentalists, he highlights the advances in recording technology that made their
sound both possible and unique, as well as the developments in television and radio that lent an
explosive force to their popular success. With a musician’s ear, Gould sensitively evokes the timeless
appeal of the Lennon-McCartney collaboration and their emergence as one of the most creative and
significant songwriting teams in history. Behind the scenes Gould explores the pivotal roles played by
manager Brian Epstein and producer George Martin, credits the influence on the Beatles’ music of
contemporaries like Bob Dylan, Brian Wilson, and Ravi Shankar, and traces the gradual escalation of the
fractious internal rivalries that led to the group’s breakup after their final masterpiece, Abbey Road.
Most significantly, by chronicling their revolutionary impact on popular culture during the 1960s, Can’t
Buy Me Love illuminates the Beatles as a charismatic phenomenon of international proportions, whose
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anarchic energy and unexpected import was derived from the historic shifts in fortune that transformed
the relationship between Britain and America in the decades after World War II. From the Beats in
America and the Angry Young Men in England to the shadow of the Profumo Affair and JFK’s assassination,
Gould captures the pulse of a time that made the Beatles possible—and even necessary. As seen through
the prism of the Beatles and their music, an entire generation’s experience comes astonishingly to life.
Beautifully written, consistently insightful, and utterly original, Can’ t Buy Me Love is a landmark
work about the Beatles, Britain, and America.

The Beatles Through Headphones
An intimate yet unsparing biography of one of the greatest and most mythologized musicians of the
twentieth century. What was it like to be John Lennon? What was it like to be the castoff child, the
clown at school, and the middle-class suburban boy who pretended to be a working-class hero? How did it
feel to have one of the most recognizable singing voices in the world, but to dislike it so much he
always wanted to disguise it? Being John Lennon is not about the whitewashed Prince of Peace of Imagine
legend—because that was only a small part of him. The John Lennon depicted in these pages is a much more
kaleidoscopic figure, sometimes almost a collision of different characters. He was, of course, funny,
often very funny. But above everything, he had attitude—his impudent style somehow personifying the
aspirations of his generation to question authority. He could, and would, say the unsayable. Though
there were more glamorous rock stars in rock history, even within the Beatles, it was John Lennon’s
attitude which caught, and then defined, his era in the most memorable way.

The Beatles - All These Years
Beatles Vs. Stones
Once musicians such as Mozart were little more than court servants; now they are multimillionaire
superstars wielding more power than politicians. How did this extraordinary change come about? Tim
Blanning's brilliantly enjoyable book examines how everything from the cult of the romantic to
technology and travel all fed the inexorable rise of music in the West, making it the most dominant and
ubiquitous of the art forms. Encompassing balladeers, the great composers, jazz legends and rock gods,
this is an enthralling story of power, patronage, creativity and genius.
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The Beatles Lyrics
Hundreds of books have been written about The Beatles. Over the last half century, their story has been
mythologized and de-mythologized and presented by biographers and journalists as history. Yet many of
these works do not strictly qualify as history and the story of how the Beatles’ mythology continues to
be told has been largely ignored. This book examines the band’s historiography, exploring the four major
narratives that have developed over time: The semi-whitewashed “Fab Four” account, the acrimonious
breakup-era Lennon Remembers version, the biased “Shout!” narrative in the wake of John Lennon’s murder,
and the current Mark Lewisohn orthodoxy. Drawing on the most influential primary and secondary sources,
Beatles history is analyzed using historical methods.

Can't Buy Me Love
Can a song change a nation? In 1964, Marvin Gaye, record producer William 'Mickey' Stevenson, and Motown
songwriter Ivy Jo Hunter wrote 'Dancing in the Street.' Recorded at Motown's Hitsville USA studio by
Martha and the Vandellas, it was intended as an upbeat dance recording. But this was the summer of
1964-the Mississippi Freedom Summer, the Berkeley Free Speech Movement, the beginning of the Vietnam
War, the passage of the Civil Rights Act, and the lead-up to a dramatic election. As the country grew
more radicalized, 'Dancing in the Street' gained currency as an activist anthem, taking on multiple
meanings for many different groups, which were all altered as the country changed. Ready for a Brand New
Beatchronicles that extraordinary summer of 1964 and showcases the momentous role that a simple song
played in history, one that would become an anthem of American pop culture. 'Mr. Kurlansky has come up
with a book that will make you hum its theme song.' The New York Times'Undeniably compelling . . .
Kurlansky sure does know how to make his story sing.' USA Today'Comprehensive Effective A strong case
for why 'Dancing in the Street' would be widely interpreted as a call to action.' The New Yorker

Troublemakers
(Book). Robert Plant: The Voice That Sailed the Zeppelin follows the iconic singer through his heights
of fame with classic rock giant Led Zeppelin, his second life as a multimillion-selling solo artist, and
his more idiosyncratic pursuits. A wealth of former associates lend their voices and recollections to an
account that steps far beyond the tried and tested tales of Zeppelin's life and times. This all-new
biography details Plant's early years as an unknown in Birmingham, England, with fresh depth and
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insight. It likewise tells the Zeppelin story from new and unexpected angles, focusing on Plant's
contributions to the band's success and on the toll/effect of that success on him as a performer and an
individual. After drummer John Bonham died in 1980 and Zeppelin broke up, Plant went solo two years
later, in time becoming the only former band member to maintain an unbroken career to this day. His
single-mindedness in meeting this challenge might well be his greatest personal attribute, enabling him
to push forward without regard for his past or any related expectations. Dave Thompson shows how it is
Plant's determination alone that ensured Zeppelin reunions would not become a routine part of the
classic rock furniture, as he created a body of work that in so many ways artistically rivals what he
recorded with the band.

The Beatles and the Historians
Hundreds of books have been written about The Beatles. Over the last half century, their story has been
mythologized and de-mythologized and presented by biographers and journalists as history. Yet many of
these works do not strictly qualify as history and the story of how the Beatles' mythology continues to
be told has been largely ignored. This book examines the band's historiography, exploring the four major
narratives that have developed over time: The semi-whitewashed "Fab Four" account, the acrimonious
breakup-era Lennon Remembers version, the biased "Shout!" narrative in the wake of John Lennon's murder,
and the current Mark Lewisohn orthodoxy. Drawing on the most influential primary and secondary sources,
Beatles history is analyzed using historical methods.

Once There Was a Way
"Philip Norman's biography of the Beatles is an account of their lives, their music, and their times.
Now brought completely up to date, this epic tale charts the rise of four scruffy Liverpool lads from
their wild, often comical early days to the astonishing heights of Beatlemania, from the chaos of Apple
and the collapse of hippy idealism to the band's acrimonious split. It also describes their struggle to
escape the smothering Beatles' legacy and the tragic deaths of John Lennon and George Harrison." "Shout!
is essential reading not just for Beatles fans but for anyone with an interest in pop music."--BOOK
JACKET.

Welcome to the Beatles
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A close friend and business manager for the legendary group portrays the personal lives of the members
of the Beatles, from their youth in Liverpool to their rise to success in the world of pop music to the
death of John Lennon in 1980. Reprint.

All The Songs
The next novel from author Bryce Zabel, whose debut,Surrounded by Enemies: What if Kennedy Survived
Dallas? won the coveted Sidewise Award for Alternate History. “We know The Beatles let it be, but what
if they worked it out instead? This book gives life to every fan’s fantasy. It's a great new adventure
full of twists and turns that never were, but might have been." —Chris Carter, host, Breakfast with the
Beatles & Chris Carter’s British Invasion (Sirius/XM Radio) We all know the tragic story by now. After
seven years as the most popular rock-and-roll group the world has ever seen, The Beatles—torn apart by
personal and creative differences—called it quits in 1970, never to play together again. The fact that
their contemporaries like the Rolling Stones are still playing today makes their ending even more
painful. Once There Was a Way: What if The Beatles Stayed Together? is a story of another reality, the
one we wished had happened, where the Fab Four chose to work it out rather than let it be. This book is
no mere fairy tale, but a chronicle crafted from the people and events of our own history, shaped to
create a brand new narrative in which John, Paul, George, and Ringo find a way to stay friends and keep
the band together. Imagine there was more. Lots more. It’s easy if you try. "Hold on to your hats,
folks. You're in for quite a ride." —Harry Turtledove, alternative history author, How Few Remain, on
Surrounded by Enemies

Get Back
The recording sessions for Let It Be actually began as rehearsals for a proposed return to live stage
work for the Beatles, to be inaugurated in a concert at a Roman amphitheatre in Tunisia. In this
thoroughly researched book, Steve Matteo delves deep into the complex history of these sessions. He
talks to a number of people who were in the studio with the Beatles, recording the sights and sounds of
the band at work bringing to life a period in the Beatles' career that was creative and chaotic in equal
measure.

Please Please Me
Page 12/16

Ebook PDF Format The Beatles And The Historians An Analysis Of Writings About The Fab Four
Acclaimed historian Leslie Berlin’s “deeply researched and dramatic narrative of Silicon Valley’s early
years…is a meticulously told…compelling history” (The New York Times) of the men and women who chased
innovation, and ended up changing the world. Troublemakers is the gripping tale of seven exceptional men
and women, pioneers of Silicon Valley in the 1970s and early 1980s. Together, they worked across
generations, industries, and companies to bring technology from Pentagon offices and university
laboratories to the rest of us. In doing so, they changed the world. “In this vigorous account…a sturdy,
skillfully constructed work” (Kirkus Reviews), historian Leslie Berlin introduces the people and stories
behind the birth of the Internet and the microprocessor, as well as Apple, Atari, Genentech, Xerox PARC,
ROLM, ASK, and the iconic venture capital firms Sequoia Capital and Kleiner Perkins Caufield & Byers. In
the space of only seven years, five major industries—personal computing, video games, biotechnology,
modern venture capital, and advanced semiconductor logic—were born. “There is much to learn from
Berlin’s account, particularly that Silicon Valley has long provided the backdrop where technology,
elite education, institutional capital, and entrepreneurship collide with incredible force” (The
Christian Science Monitor). Featured among well-known Silicon Valley innovators are Mike Markkula, the
underappreciated chairman of Apple who owned one-third of the company; Bob Taylor, who masterminded the
personal computer; software entrepreneur Sandra Kurtzig, the first woman to take a technology company
public; Bob Swanson, the cofounder of Genentech; Al Alcorn, the Atari engineer behind the first
successful video game; Fawn Alvarez, who rose from the factory line to the executive suite; and Niels
Reimers, the Stanford administrator who changed how university innovations reach the public. Together,
these troublemakers rewrote the rules and invented the future.

150 Glimpses of the Beatles
A distinctive portrait of the Fab Four by one of the sharpest and wittiest writers of our time "If you
want to know what it was like to live those extraordinary Beatles years in real time, read this book."
—Alan Johnson, The Spectator Though fifty years have passed since the breakup of the Beatles, the fab
four continue to occupy an utterly unique place in popular culture. Their influence extends far beyond
music and into realms as diverse as fashion and fine art, sexual politics and religion. When they
appeared on The Ed Sullivan Show in 1964, fresh off the plane from England, they provoked an epidemic of
hoarse-throated fandom that continues to this day. Who better, then, to capture the Beatles phenomenon
than Craig Brown—the inimitable author of Ninety-Nine Glimpses of Princess Margaret and master
chronicler of the foibles and foppishness of British high society? This wide-ranging portrait of the
four lads from Liverpool rivals the unique spectacle of the band itself by delving into a vast catalog
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of heretofore unexamined lore. When actress Eleanor Bron touched down at Heathrow with the Beatles, she
thought that a flock of starlings had alighted on the roof of the terminal—only to discover that the
birds were in fact young women screaming at the top of their lungs. One journalist, mistaken for Paul
McCartney as he trailed the band in his car, found himself nearly crushed to death as fans climbed atop
the vehicle and pressed their bodies against the windshield. Or what about the Baptist preacher who
claimed that the Beatles synchronized their songs with the rhythm of an infant’s heartbeat so as to
induce a hypnotic state in listeners? And just how many people have employed the services of a Canadian
dentist who bought John Lennon’s tooth at auction, extracted its DNA, and now offers paternity tests to
those hoping to sue his estate? 150 Glimpses of the Beatles is, above all, a distinctively kaleidoscopic
examination of the Beatles’ effect on the world around them and the world they helped bring into being.
Part anthropology and part memoir, and enriched by the recollections of everyone from Tom Hanks to Bruce
Springsteen, this book is a humorous, elegiac, and at times madcap take on the Beatles’ role in the
making of the sixties and of music as we know it.

The Beatles
Most Beatles fans have probably spent most of their time listening to the iconic group's music over a
stereo system with external speakers. While the music sounds wonderful this way, this method of
listening does not deliver the full sonic picture of what the Beatles created. To have a complete
appreciation of their artistry and innovation, one must listen carefully to the Beatles recordings over
high-quality headphones. Based on hundreds of listening hours, this volume chronicles--album by album
and in great detail--the nuances and quirks to be found in a close listening, including mistakes, studio
corrections, mumbled phrases and other aural delights and peccadilloes. With brief but incisive reviews
of every song the Beatles committed to tape, this pioneering work offers a new and enlightening
perspective on the greatest popular music ever written, performed or recorded.

Shout!
Hunter Davies, the only ever authorised biographer of the
guide. Divided into four sections – People, Songs, Places
elements of the band’s history and vividly brings to live
with material from Hunter's remarkable private collection
definitive Beatles treasure.
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and Broadcast and Cinema – it covers all
every influence that shaped them. Illustrated
of artefacts and memorabilia, this is the
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Tune In
Rob Sheffield, the Rolling Stone columnist and bestselling author of Love Is a Mix Tape offers an
entertaining, unconventional look at the most popular band in history, the Beatles, exploring what they
mean today and why they still matter so intensely to a generation that has never known a world without
them. Dreaming the Beatles is not another biography of the Beatles, or a song-by-song analysis of the
best of John and Paul. It isn’t another exposé about how they broke up. It isn’t a history of their gigs
or their gear. It is a collection of essays telling the story of what this ubiquitous band means to a
generation who grew up with the Beatles music on their parents’ stereos and their faces on T-shirts.
What do the Beatles mean today? Why are they more famous and beloved now than ever? And why do they
still matter so much to us, nearly fifty years after they broke up? As he did in his previous books,
Love is a Mix Tape, Talking to Girls About Duran Duran, and Turn Around Bright Eyes, Sheffield focuses
on the emotional connections we make to music. This time, he focuses on the biggest pop culture
phenomenon of all time—The Beatles. In his singular voice, he explores what the Beatles mean today, to
fans who have learned to love them on their own terms and not just for the sake of nostalgia. Dreaming
the Beatles tells the story of how four lads from Liverpool became the world’s biggest pop group, then
broke up—but then somehow just kept getting bigger. At this point, their music doesn’t belong to the
past—it belongs to right now. This book is a celebration of that music, showing why the Beatles remain
the world’s favorite thing—and how they invented the future we’re all living in today.
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